Magic Leap, Inc.

Federal Communications Commaission
7435 Qakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

Date: March 19, 2019

Subject: Confidentiality Request for the Class 2 Permissive Change Application

FCCID: 2AM5NM2000

To Whom It May Concern:

The information provided in this packet is highly confidential and much of this information
constitutes proprietary information, technical data and trade secrets that are highly valuable to
Magic Leap.

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 CFR §§ 0.457,
0.459), we are requesting the Commission to treat the documented titled “Theory of Operation” as
confidential document, and withhold it from public disclosure indefinitely.

The above mentioned document contains detailed system and equipment descriptions that Magic

Leap considers confidential and proprietary information. Any public disclosure of above document
would cause harm to our company and may give our competitors an unfair advantage in the market.

If there is any additional information needed with our requests for confidentiality please contact us.

Best Regards

Sr. Principal Compliance Specialist
Magic Leap, Inc.





